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Sent: Friday, 27 September 2019 8:11 AM
To: bbvguidelines <bbvguidelines@ahpra.gov.au>
Subject: Re BBV guidlines

Thanks for opportunity to comment on these guidelines.

When globally we are moving to extending monitoring for people living with HIV and the data from partners1 and partners2 and HPTN052, I don’t understand why you have said that healthcare workers with HIV require more frequent viral load monitoring than patients in care? They are more likely to adhere to treatment and this should be in line with standard of care with is 4-6 months 

Daniel

Dr Daniel Richardson MBBS DipGUM FRCP(UK)
(contact details redacted) 

